
Virginia Highlands, LLC

Septenrber 26,2006

Dean Haynorc
P.O Box 526
110 Toll Road
Virginia City, NV 89440

Re: Storey County Purchase

Dear Dean:

Thank you for taking tirne to meet regarding our project. It is always a pleasurc meeting
with you urd Pat to review our plogress.

We felt that the meeting was very infonnative and helpful. As you know, the intention of
the meeting was to gain a clear understanding of what is required by Storey County as we
proceed fonpard on this development project. We appreciate yout shaight-forward approach in
helping us understand what is requirtd. We oontinue to be excited about this project and we
would like to proceed to the application process.

In the meeting held on September 15, 2006 it was recommended that we rnake a written
request for the following items as we begin this process, Tlrey are as follows:

I Application for Master Plan Amendrnent
. 7,one Change Application
r Storey County Official ZoningOrdinance
. Easement Documents within the Mustang Oflrarnp Area (pertainirrg to access points for

the project)
. Fee Schedule for All Applications

It is our understanding that with the items listed above we will have the necessary
docutnents to proceed forward in the application prccess to Storey County. When these items are
available, please phone me at the office so I can arrange for pick-up.

If you have any questiorrs or concelns please feel fi'ee to contact us. We look forward to
working with you in the near future.

G. Blake Smith,
Prebident, SR,Inc.
Virginia Highlands, LLC
Managing Mernber

7690'lbrur S<1uarc Way. llcuo, Ncvada B952ll
(7 7 51 323-1 4A5 . Q T sl 323-1 498

Sincercly,
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